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 Research In Motion Limited 
295 Phillip Street 
Waterloo, Ontario 
Canada  N2L 3W8 
+1 519 888 7465, fax +1 519 888 
6906 
E-mail: info@rim.net 

 October 2, 2003 

 
Diane Poole 
Federal Communications Commission, 
Equipment Authorization Division 
Application Processing Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21045 
 
Subject: Response to the FCC Correspondence Reference Number 25694 for clarification on 
RIM BlackBerry Wireless Handheld FCC ID L6AR6030GN, 731 Confirmation Number 
EA155907 
 
Dear Diane: 
 
The following addresses your inquiry Correspondence Reference Number 25694, dated 
September 10, 2003: 
 
I confirm that the frequency range on the grant should be: 1850.2 - 1909.8 MHz and 824.2 - 
848.8 MHz. 
 

Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned should you require additional information or 
have any questions. 

 

Yours truly, 

 
 

Masud S. Attayi, P.Eng., B.A.Sc. 
Senior Compliance & Certification Engineer 
Research In Motion Limited 
Tel: +1 519 888–7465 x2442 
Fax: +1 519 888-6906 
Email: mattayi@rim.net 
 


